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For Immediate Release 

Telecom Regulatory Authority of India 

TRAI observes Vigilance Awareness Week 

New Delhi, 29th October, 2024 - As per the decision of the Central Vigilance 

Commission, this year the Vigilance Awareness Week is being observed from 28th 

October 2024 to 3rd November, 2024 with the following theme: "Culture of Integrity 

for Nation's Prosperity". TRAI, accordingly, is observing the Vigilance Awareness 

Week from 28th October 2024 to 31(1 November 2024. 

2. The Central Vigilance Commission also instructed that Integrity Pledge is to be 

taken by all the public servants of all the institutions on 28th October 2024 at 11.00 

hrs. Therefore, the Chairperson, TRAI administered the Integrity Pledge to all officers 

and staff of TRAI Headquarters and its Regional Offices on 28th October 2024 at 11.00 

AM. 
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